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27 february, 2009

Conference on St. Paul - April 19, 2009

The Shrine of Fatima is organizing a set of Conferences on St. Paul to be held in the
Basilica of Our Lady of the Rosary starting this November and ending in April 2009.
Several experts have been invited to speak. Each monthly session –always on a Sunday
– will be enriched with an organ concert. Last conference: April 19, 2009, at 16h00
Fr. José Jacinto Ferreira de Farias “The great discoveries of St. Paul: Christ, Church and
Grace”
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